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Decision:  Notice of Motion – Community Concerns and Bus Routes on Local Roads – Review 
& Consideration of the Use of Electric Vehicles   
 
At its meeting of June 12, 2018, the Board approved:      

1. TTC Staff review the operations of the 75 Sherbourne Bus to see how electric buses and 
other measures could minimize the impacts along the residential neighbourhoods through 
which they operate. Such a review would include community outreach, as well as 
recommendations on a deployment plan along key routes across the city particularly 
neighbourhoods experiencing similar issues. 

2. TTC Staff to report on the ebus roll-out plan including details on charging stations and 
infrastructure requirements and considers the feasibility of prioritizing the use of electric 
buses on routes that run on local and collector roads. 

 




